
Exciting News - Community Park 

Copper Lakes HOA Residents, 
 
The Copper Lakes HOA Community Park located at 17333 Longenbaugh near the tennis courts, 
is currently closed.   
 
The new play structure for this  park has been ordered and will be arriving soon, see photos of the 
new playground below and the color palette selected for the structure is “Spring”.  It is anticipated 
that the playground installation will be complete the first of 2021. 
 
Thank you for your patience during the renovation. 
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